Exclusions from Fair Frome Projects:
Review

It is a rare event but from time to time it will become necessary to request that a client at one of Fair Frome’s projects no longer attends one or indeed all of any projects organised by Fair Frome.
In the event of any person being excluded from one or more Fair Frome projects, then after a period of 6 months that former client may apply to the Chair of the Trustees for their exclusion to be rescinded.
It shall then be for the Chair of the Trustees to speak to any volunteer, trustee or other interested person (including professionals) in order to make a decision on review.
On review, the Chair of the Trustees may make one of the following decisions:
1. To fully rescind any previous exclusion
2. To rescind any previous exclusion but to attach any such conditions of future attendances as the Chair sees fit
3. To  confirm that the earlier exclusion do continue
In the event of the Chair making a decision in accordance with clause 3 above, then no further application may be made against any exclusion for a further period of 6 months. On making any decision on whether on whether to exclude or not, the Chair is under no obligation to provide any reason for the decision that he/she has taken.
The decision of the Chair is final.
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